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Development Services Department, Planning Services Division, recommending the Board certify that
the Notice of Non-renewal for Agricultural Preserve No. 277/Jeanette Chevalier (APN 091-110-34)
has been submitted and is consistent with Board of Supervisors Policy C-12.
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Approve.

Background: The owner of Agricultural Preserve No. 277 has submitted a letter for non-renewal. The
preserve consists of 33.07 acres, comprising of Assessor’s Parcel Number 091-110-34.  The parcel is
accessed from French Creek Road, located in the Shingle Springs area, Supervisorial District II.

Board of Supervisors Policy C-12 establishes procedures for processing Notices of Non-Renewal.  In
accordance with Policy C-12, the Notice of Non-Renewal was received by the Board of Supervisors
on November 19, 2008.

Planning Services has reviewed the Notice of Non-Renewal and determined that it is not a partial
rollout.  There is no other relevant information regarding this Notice of Non-Renewal.

Pursuant to Policy C-12, this report is being submitted to the Agricultural Commission.  Because this
is not a partial rollout, no further action is required by the Agricultural Commission other than to
receive and file this report.

Action to be taken following Board approval:  Board Clerk will record the Notice of Non-Renewal.

Contact:  Roger P. Trout (5369)
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